APIS € 1 submitted

_ 00006 5'7

Subject: APIS CTD data submitted
Date: Mon, 28 Jan 2002 11:19:56 -0500 (EST)
From: phil mele <pmele @ldeo.columbia.edu>
To: DataOfficer@nodc.noaa.gov
CC: sjacobs @ldeo.columbia.edu

Dear NODC Data Officer,

On behalf of Stan Jacobs, please be advised that I have placed the
file apis.tar.gz in the NODC incoming ftp site as per the instructions
on your web site. The file is a gzipped SUN (unix) tar file containing
85 files, a Readme file and 84 data files containing high resolution CTD
data from the Ross Sea in the form; apis.Onn where nn is the station
number from 01 to 84. A more thorough data analysis document is
currently being prepared and can be forwarded to you when complete.
Please let me know if you have any problems or questions with the data.

Thank You,
Phil Mele pmele@ldeo.columbia.edu
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